
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 16/09/24 

 

 

What a busy week, we have been caring for the flower beads in the garden. 
We have begun building a bug hotel. We have made and eaten our delicious 
gingerbread men and went on to make Gingerbread playdough. We had our 
family come into setting on Friday to see our Dot display and meet all the 
friends we have been talking about.  

Book of the week– Peace at last– linked to identifying sounds game  
Rhyme of the week– wind the bobbin 

Word of the week–  around 

Math's 

We have been recognizing 
shapes this week with a big 
emphasis on circles. We gave 
the gingerbread man one nose, 
two eyes and three buttons. 

We have been 
threading patterns 
and comparing sizes 
of circles in class. 

Literacy 

That cheeky gingerbread 
man made a video of him 
going on an adventure 
around our 
school; we 
made and put  
up posters to 
find him. 

Next Week 

Our children will be making  sunflowers for the Harvest festival at St 
Oswald’s Church. We will be mixing colours together and discussing 
what happened. We will set up a small supermarket in the home corner 
(we would welcome any package donations) we will be making shopping 
lists and doing different jobs; a baker, a shop as-
sistant, a teacher.  
 
 
Book of the week– Colour Me   
Rhyme of the week– Old McDonald  

Word of the week–  back 


